
 
 
 

 
 
November 19, 2014 
 
Advice Letter No. 1043 (Supplement 2) 
 
 
Ms. Joan Grindeland 
Administrator, Regulatory Operations 
Oregon Public Utility Commission 
3930 Fairview Industrial Dr SE 
Salem, OR 97302 
 
RE: Frontier Communications Northwest Inc. – Withdraw of Filing 
 
Dear Ms. Grindeland: 
 
Frontier Communications Northwest Inc. (Frontier) respectfully requests to withdraw this 
filing after further discussions with Staff.  Please shred the associated paperwork. 
 
Any questions on this supplemental tariff filing should be directed to me at (503) 645-
7909. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Renee M. Willer 
Manager, State Government & Regulatory Affairs 
 
RMW:lms 
 

 
 
20575 NW Von Neumann Dr. Suite 150  
Beaverton, OR 97006 


